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Celebration	Mass	for	Mrs	Harriott	
	
We	will	be	holding	a	special	Mass	at	10am	in	St	Michael	the	Archangel	church	on	
Friday	16th	September	to	mark	Mrs	Harriott’s	retirement	after	50	years	of	service	as	
a	class	teacher	in	St	John	the	Baptist	PS.	Mrs	Harriott	has	taught	in	the	school	since	
its	doors	first	opened	to	children	in	September	1973	and	many	families	across	the	
parish	and	beyond	will	have	fond	memories	of	family	members	across	generations	
who	benefited	from	time	spent	in	her	classroom.	Parents,	guardians	and	
parishioners	are	very	welcome	to	join	us	for	this	special	occasion.	
	
 


